
February 3, 2023 
 
Dear Residents, Families, and Staff: 
 
We are thrilled to share that Dunwoody Village Skilled Nursing has received 5 stars for Quality!  We are a 5 
Star Facility overall, and we are 5 Star for staffing.  Brandon Jolly, Susan Bankert, Kathy O’Brien, Samantha 
Middleton, and Jennifer Whitlock, along with our entire Skilled Nursing team, have focused on quality of care 
for residents, and the focus has resulted in improvements in several key areas for our long-term residents 
including ambulation, medications, urinary tract infections and activities of daily living. Congratulations to the 
entire interdisciplinary team who work to consistently improve quality of care for our Dunwoody long-term 
and short-term residents.  We are very proud! 
 
COVID-19 
One Residential resident tested positive and is on quarantine.  No Care Center residents are positive at this 
time.  Three employees and one contract worker tested positive and are at home on isolation. 
 
Dining  
Care Center Residents 
Our point system for meals for Residential residents began February 1, 2023. A Care Center resident dining in 
one of our dining areas does not need points.  Care Center residents do need to inform the floor nurse and 
Dining Services when they will not be having a meal in the Care Center but will be dining in one of our dining 
venues.   
 
Dining Points for February 1, 2023 
There will be no charge for residents dining in or receiving take out for dinner service on Wednesday evening, 
February 1, 2023.  This change will be reflected in your Full count point system by Monday, February 6, 2023. 
 
Pick Up Time for To-Go 
Starting Monday, February 6th, To-Go meals for dinner must be picked up between 4:15pm – 5:00pm.  This 
pick-up time will allow us to better serve both To-Go residents and residents dining-in.    
 
Resale Shop Opens! 
Starting Monday, February 6th, our Resale Shop will be open on Mondays from 9:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. The 
shop is located on the Lower Level across from the new Game Room and down the hall from the hair salon. 
Many thanks to Didi Rieger and the Resale Committee for all of their efforts and hard work in outfitting the 
shop and manning the store.  Clothing, bric-a-brac, china, glassware, and many other items are for sale at a 
great bargain! The “free” table has also returned and is again  located at the end of Furniture Hallway.  
 
HVAC Units 
Please do not turn off your heating unit.  Since we had a warm January, some residents and office personnel 
have turned off their heating units.  If your heating unit is off and the temperatures drops, the heating unit 
may be damaged beyond repair. 
 
Superbowl Sunday 
The Superbowl Game for Sunday, February 12th, will be broadcast in the Auditorium.  Kick-off time is 6:30 pm. 
Light refreshments will be provided.  
 
Best regards, 
Maureen Casey  


